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HAVE A GOOD SUMMER! 

GRADUATION UPDATE 

The graduating class of ’24 
held a prom in the Cottonwood 
hall and their graduation 
ceremony went really well. 
The whole town is proud of the 
work that our graduates do 
and we are excited for their 
next steps in life 

 INDIGENOUS VOICES 

Students attended the Tansi 
Spirit Park celebration for 
National Indigenous Peoples’ 
Day. We cooked Bannock, 
celebrated culture and 
language, and shared food 
together.  

 SCHOOL UPDATE 

As we head into the summer, 
please ensure that everyone 
cleans out their lockers and 
takes all belongings home. 
Enjoy a fun and productive 
summer!  

Students learned about careers in medicine 
and healthcare during a workshop facilitated 
by Northern Health and partnering Colleges 
and Universities.  
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Students learning with Ms. 
Brissard (and having fun!) 

                   "A Caring Community of Socially Responsible individuals Striving for Success"
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